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The Supreme Court of the Virgin Islands is pleased to announce that it has established
a Twitter account where postings of links to newly issued Opinions, Orders and Rules
entered by this Court, including news and information are readily viewable.

Chief Justice Rhys S. Hodge states, “This enhancement is part of the ongoing
commitment to promoting comprehension and understanding of the Court’s initiatives
and broadening public access in an efficient and cost-effective manner.”

The Court’s Twitter account is intended to supplement the use of the Court’s current
website at www.visupremecourt.org . The court’s Twitter handle is @visupremecourt.
Become a follower by signing up at https://twitter.com/VISupremeCourt .
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